
58 Ashton Avenue 

Templeogue 

Dublin 16  

 

7 September 2021 

       

Re: Trainee Solicitor Programme 2022  

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

I wish to apply for the ByrneWallace LLP Trainee Solicitor Programme 2022.  

 

I graduated from Maynooth University with a Bachelor of Laws degree in September 2019 and 

I have recently passed all eight FE-1 examinations at first attempt. I am now keen to secure a 

traineeship with a progressive full service law firm.  

 

I am currently working as a Legal Intern with John Shanley Solicitors, a varied role which has 

provided full client exposure from the outset. Prior to commencing the FE-1 examinations in 

March 2020, I gained experience with M.E. Hanahoe Solicitors and I also completed the 

Beauchamps LLP Summer Intern Programme in the Employment & Benefits Department.  

 

I first became aware of ByrneWallace LLP having completed a number of weeks of my 

Transition Year Work Experience Programme with the firm in 2013. This provided me with 

invaluable insight into the workings of a commercial law firm prior to pursuing a career in law.  

 

I have always enjoyed working within a busy team environment and making a valuable 

contribution to the work of those around me. I believe the experience I have acquired to date, 

coupled with my innate drive to succeed, makes me a strong candidate.  

 

Please find attached my CV for your kind attention. I hope that you will consider my 

application favourably and I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Éimhín Brazil 


